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June 2, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customer : 

Thank you for partnering with Hawaiian Cement to help make our industry and communities stronger.  As always, we 

appreciate your continued business and support.  Hawaiian Cement is committed to delivering high-quality ready-mix 

concrete and aggregate while operating in an environmentally responsible manner.  As part of our ongoing efforts to 

comply with increasing environmental regulations and invest in sustainable practices, we will be implementing an 

Environmental Impact Fee effective July 1, 2025.  This fee will be charged as a separate line item on your invoice and/or 

delivery ticket at a flat rate of $10.00/load for ready-mix concrete and $10.00/load of aggregate. 

This fee will help offset the rising costs associated with: 

• Compliance with federal, state, and local environmental regulations (e.g., air and water quality standards, 

stormwater management) 

• Responsible management of returned concrete  

• Investment in environmentally- friendly technologies, including water reuse systems and low-carbon initiatives. 

We value your continued partnership and support of our efforts to reduce environmental impact while ensuring 

compliance and sustainability in our operations.  Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns. 

 

 

Mahalo, 

 

             
ED  McCARY  
TECHNICAL SERVICES & SALES – MANAGER           

 

 

 

    

 


